To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing as a reference for Mr. Marquis Parker. Mr. Parker has done detailing work for several
members of our staff and clientele over the past two vears. He is always punctual; efficient, detail oriented,
hard working, and extremely professional. We would highly recommend him az an addition to your team,
If vou have any questions or would like any further information, please feel free to contact me,

Sincerely,

Jake Cobb
Changes Hairstyling, Inc.
T57-T73-8597

710 West 21st Street and 222 West 21st Strest « Norfolk, Virginia 23517 » (757) 625-5300 « Fax (757) 623-6986 » www.changesaregood.com



